

## CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: <a href="mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us">legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</a> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

April 18, 2013

Mike Dahlin 1871 Lincoln Avenue Saint Paul, MN 55105

VIA EMAIL: mdahlin44@yahoo.com

Re: Appeal for property at 1871 Lincoln Avenue

Dear Mr. Dahlin:

This is to confirm that on April 16, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council continuing the above-referenced to Tuesday, April 23, 2013 at 11:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall. At that time we will get an update of the results of the inspection by Inspector Bohan scheduled on April 18, 2013. You may attend the hearing or I can contact you with the result of the hearing.

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

/s/

Mai Vang

c: Fire Supervisors (email)
Jay Bohan (email)